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North Babylon Public Library
North Babylon, New York

Legal Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received and publicly read by the Board of Trustees, North Babylon Public Library, Village of North Babylon, Suffolk County, New York on Tuesday, March 12, 2019 at 2:00 PM prevailing time at the Library (address below) for the provision of Security Guard Services.

Sealed bids should be addressed to the attention of: 
Marc D. Horowitz
Library Director
North Babylon Public Library
815 Deer Park Avenue
North Babylon, New York 11703-3812.

All bids must be submitted to the Library Director on or before the date of opening in sealed envelopes, bearing on the outside the name and address of the bidder.  Bids must be plainly marked on the outside of the envelope, the nature of the bid contained.  Detailed specifications on this project are available through the Library’s business office or on the library’s website: 

www.NorthBabylonPL.org

Bidders are required to submit documentation and information indicating and establishing full and complete compliance with all aspects of the specifications.  Failure to fully and completely respond with such documentation or information and/or comply with the specifications in any respect constitutes a ground to reject any bid submitted.

A bidder may withdraw his bid only in writing in advance of the actual award.

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive irregularities and informalities in bidding or to award contracts which in its judgment are best for the library.

Dated: November 26, 2018
By order of the Board of Trustees, North Babylon Public Library
